
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Monday, Dec. 3rd 

By now you should have checked the lists in the Commons to see if you purchased a yearbook 

or not.  If you did not, your final chance to buy one is almost here!  Tuesday and Wednesday 

are the only 2 days you are able to buy a yearbook.  Please bring your $25 to the office before 

school, during your lunch, or after school on either of these days if you would like a yearbook in 

June. Don’t delay…buy your yearbook on Tuesday and Wednesday! 

There is a yearbook club meeting today for the Reporters and Photographers.  Be sure to have a ride 

home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

Attention GIVE club, we will have a meeting today at lunch in the library, see you there! 

Shelfie, the Guardian Elf is hiding in the library, hanging out by her favorite books.  Stop by and find her 

this week to see which books she recommends.  Also, this week, grab an entry form and use it to write 

down her book recommendations for each day. Turn it in on Friday, with the correct answers, and be 

entered into a drawing for a prize.   

Join us for some fun during the Hour of Code on Wednesday. No experience is necessary, we will learn 

how to code with some fun programs. Sign up in the library if you are interested and indicate if you will 

need the 4:00 activity bus.  

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 

 


